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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams about the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic.


In today's update: PSNC to host Pharmacist Support wellbeing workshop; free CPCS training; 2021 GPhC pre-registration assessment; CPPE palliative care e-course; Itraconazole class 3 medicines recall.
 
Reminder: upcoming Pharmacist Support wellbeing workshop

Community pharmacy teams are reminded that PSNC will be hosting a Wellbeing Workshop from Pharmacist Support at 7.30pm on Monday 29th March. This is the second opportunity to join this PSNC hosted workshop following a successful event in February.
Attendees can expect an event packed with information and tools to help better manage stress and everyday pressures, specifically tailored to the pharmacy workforce’s needs.
The free online workshop lasts around an hour and involves interactive activities for attendees as well as learning.
Further information about the wellbeing workshop
 
Have you booked your free CPCS training?
The Royal Pharmaceutical Society (RPS) and the Royal College of General Practitioners (RCGP) are providing free Community Pharmacist Consultation Service (CPCS) workshops for pharmacists.

The workshops, funded by NHS England and NHS Improvement (NHSE&I), via Health Education England (HEE), will help pharmacists to build their confidence and practice the skills they need to help people when providing the CPCS.

Find out how you can book your free place
 
2021 GPhC pre-registration assessment
The General Pharmaceutical Council (GPhC) has announced that the provisional registration of pharmacists will be extended to January 2022, to enable trainees from the 2020/21 cohort to apply to join the provisional register once their training is satisfactorily completed. The announcement was made as part of an update confirming the remaining registration assessment dates for 2021.

PSNC published advice on the issues surrounding when provisionally registered pharmacists/pre-registration candidates may be ready to site the GPhC assessment last month.

Read PSNC's advice here
CPPE launches Fundamentals of palliative care e-course

The Centre for Pharmacy Postgraduate Education (CPPE) has launched a Fundamentals of palliative care e-course. The course aims to support pharmacists and pharmacy technicians to provide a person-centred holistic approach to palliative care, which goes beyond the supply of medicines.
Learn more about this course
MHRA Class 3 Medicines Recall: Itraconazole 10mg/ml oral solution
The Medicines and Health products Regulatory Agency (MHRA) has issued a class 3 medicines recall for: Itraconazole 10mg/ml oral solution (Thame Laboratories). Some batches first distributed in January are being recalled due to an issue with the container closure (child-resistant cap).
Read more about this class 3 medicines recall
Keep up-to-date on COVID-19 with our hub page: psnc.org.uk/coronavirus
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